
Project Update: October 2010  
 
8th October 2010 
The group of 10 students from Dome Thong School from Kuraburi, Pang Nga province visited 
our living laboratory. They took this opportunity to learn outside the school regarding our RSG-
Program. This group also participated in replanting the mangrove species in the degraded area 
at Prapas beach. 
 

 
 
15th October 2010 
The First Professional Outreach Program at KCLC; this meeting aimed to report the updated 
progress of our RSG-program and conducted professional development with Laem Son 
National Park, Department of Marine Coastal Resources and Kasetsart University Coastal 
Marine Resource Research Station. 
 
All stakeholders’ awareness is increasing, and our local community is improving practice for 
increasing biodiversity of the natural mangrove habitat and associated species adjacent to 
Laem Son National Park.   
 

 
 
19th October 2010 
The group of Agriculture Home Workers of Kapor district (Ranong province) visited our RSG-
Mangrove Terrace. They will take a lesson learnt from our project to use in their own 
community Kapor is a district nearby our Suksamran; they have the same problems about 
the biodiversity of the local mangrove species. 
 
 
 



27th-28th October 2010 
The group of 25 students from Phukaothong school and Kamphuan school participated in 
our special RSG-Camping program for 2 days during their summer holiday period. They have 
learnt all the process of surveying, seedling and replanting the mangrove species. They all 
were enjoyed and very happy about this wonderful experience. 
 

 

Please find more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      

 

 


